
Attendees: Paul, Arlen, Don, Brian R, Elizabeth, Jeff 
Meeting started ~ 7:15 
 
Financial: 

• Bank balance $11,620.86 
• Expecting a few outstanding invoices to be submitted 

Membership: 

• Holding at 109 currently 

Field: 

• In great shape - maybe one more mowing this season 
• Will make the November Port-o-let cleanout last one until April 2023 
• No club field day this fall. With only a few small projects in mind, Jeff will ask for help 

from membership as/when needed. 

General discussion: 

• Road clean-up is required by the club every 6 months. Next, clean-up is tentatively 
scheduled for November 12th. Need a minimum of 4 members to make this go quickly. 

• Brian Roberts working on the website registration page in order to try and create a 
confirmation email to members after the submission of payment. We don't currently 
provide this and Brian is trying to figure out how to do this. 

Meeting adjourned ~ 8:30 
 


